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State Capitol Grounds

TO: Robert Wilkie, Secretary
Veterans Administration

Dear Secretary,

Gilbert N. Nelson Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 1326 in Bismarck, ND, would like to support
the establishment of a Fisher House at the Fargo VA Medical Center. Many veterans from
Central and Western North Dakota travel across the state to use the medical facilities in the
Fargo area. The Fargo VA has always been very well respected by our veterans in North Dakota

for their service and care. I hope you will consider favorably the application for a Fisher House
at the Fargo VA.

Sincerely,

Thomas Turck
Commander
VEFW Post 1326



